
Suffolk Chamber of Commerce 
Policy Group notes 

 
Name of group Net Zero Group (NZG) 

Date of meeting Wednesday 19 October 2022 

Chair/Author Richard Buckingham/Emma Alderton 

Summary of presentations/guest speakers 
 
Darryl Newport – University of Suffolk Sustainability Institute 
 
Malcolm Waugh - Frugalpac 
 

Key feedback/responses 
 
The group enjoyed hearing about both the Sustainability Institute and Frugalpac’s success. During 
the introduction portion of the meeting, several participants expressed an interest in collaboration 
with other members and so Suffolk Chamber will look to create a contact sheet. 
 

Links to reports/presentations shared 
 

University of 

Suffolk presentation.pdf
  

Frugalpac 

presentation.pdf
 

 

Recommendations for Suffolk Chamber policy positioning 
 
The arrangement of the Net Zero group was welcomed and encouraged as a space for participants 
to engage. Suffolk Chamber is encouraged by this and so will continue to make this important issue 
a priority. 
 

Recommendations for development/Suffolk Chamber action 
 
The group is keen to hear from suitable speakers around alternative fuel options such as Hydrogen 
or Hydrogenated Vegetable Oil. 
 

Requests for group engagement/information 
 
No task and finish group has been arranged at this time, but there could be recommendations for 
future in depth research as appropriate. 
 

Forward plan 
 
Suffolk Chamber team to source speakers for the next group meeting that can speak around 
alternative fuel sources. 
 

Date of next meeting Wednesday 19 April 2023 - 3pm-5pm 

 

https://www.uos.ac.uk/content/suffolk-sustainability-institute
https://frugalpac.com/about/

